
 
 
 
 
 

       EDI Bill of Lading Instructions   
 
 
Dear valued customer, 
 
When sending EDI bill of lading instructions to “K” Line America for 
processing, please be sure to include the appropriate contact information 
in the remarks section of the EDI transmission. 
 

 Contact name  
 Phone number  
 Fax number or email address  

 
In addition, if you choose to send instructions via EDI, no other 
form of bill of lading instructions should be sent as this could lead to 
possible duplication of the bill of lading.  Depending on the timing of 
when the instructions are received, we may choose to process the most 
recent form of instructions whether it is the EDI data or the paper 
instructions. 
 
 
If you have any questions or concerns please contact our export 
documentation department at 1-800-609-3221 or via email at 
KAMExdocumentation@us.kline.com  
 
Thanks in advance for your cooperation and understanding. 
 
Best regards, “K” Line America Export Documentation Department. 
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